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Please place this email in Docket #202¢0001 ~ 
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Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc. state. fl . us 
(850) 413-6024 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

hourglas1 =verizon.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Evelyn Mancino < hourglas1 
@verizon.net> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 3:46 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Evelyn Mancino 
2213 W Bearss Ave 
Tampa FL, 33618-1907 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

bikinibloomers=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Barbara Lindsey 
<bikinibloomers@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 2:42 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Lindsey 
545 Nix Road 
Pensacola FL, 32506-8332 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

bodhidasilva=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Bodhi da Silva 

<bodhidasilva@gmail.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 12:12 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Bodhi da Silva 
3320 Lake Osborne Dr., Apt. 206 
Lake Worth FL, 33461-5956 
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Iris Ro Iii ns 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

masingleton=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Martha Singleton 

<masingleton@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 12:10 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Singleton 
6600 SW 79 Ave. 
Miami FL, 33143-2625 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

adanto=jps.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Croitiene ganMoryn 

<adanto@jps.net> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 11 :57 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Croitiene ganMoryn 
6211 SE24thAve 
Ocala FL, 34480-8122 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

drader151 =gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Donna Rader <drader151 

@gmail.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 11 :56 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Donna Rader 
2000 Palm Bay Rd NE 
Palm Bay FL, 32905-2975 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

janeswims3=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Jane Kosow <janeswims3 

@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 11:47 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Jane Kosow 
6929 Antinori lane 
Boynton Beach FL, 33437-3754 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

katrinagergely=cox.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of katrina gergely 

< katrinagergely@cox.net> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 11:43 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

katrina gergely 
513 5 crestwood rd 
Pensacola FL, 32503-2109 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

oaklanddraider=duck.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Danny King 
<oaklanddraider@duck.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 11 :36 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Danny King 
2469 Kentucky St 
West Palm Beach FL, 33406-4450 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

rcolinnelson=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Robert Nelson 
<rcolinnelson@hotmail.com> 
Monday, December 19, 2022 8:01 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Nelson 
3751 138th Ave. 
Largo FL, 33771-4029 
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Iris Ro Iii ns 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

banannalee=icloud.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Anna Lee 

< banannalee@icloud.com > 
Monday, December 19, 2022 7:53 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 J­
ET) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Anna Lee 
847 E Park Ave 
Tallahassee FL, 32301-2620 
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Iris Ro Iii ns 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

truckff156=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Bryan Harris <truckffl 56 
@yahoo.com> 
Monday, December 19, 2022 12:51 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Harris 
2081 Big Buck Dr. 
Saint Cloud FL, 34772-8224 

1 



Iris Ro Iii ns 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

scheeleregina=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of regina m scheele 
<scheeleregina@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 9:38 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

regina m scheele 
21 oro grande way 
PORT ST LUCIE FL, 34952-8547 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

lramon58=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Laura Ramon <lramon58 

@hotmail.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 8:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Laura Ramon 
I 01 Summit Ct. 
Niceville FL, 32578-9787 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

ralphamilliken=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Ralph Milliken 
< ralphamilliken@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 5:15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Ralph Milliken 
10015 SE Osprey Pt Dr 
Hobe Sound FL, 33455-3024 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

catherine.beaton=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Catherine Beaton 

<catherine.beaton@gmail.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 5:15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Beaton 
309 Oaks Will Court 
Tallahassee FL, 32312-9099 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

jenniferje2=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Jennifer Ehrenfried 

<jenniferje2@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 5:01 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 !­
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Ehrenfried 
2462 Pierce St., #13, #13 
Hollywood FL, 33020-4388 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

susanduffin=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Susan Duffin 
<susanduffin@bellsouth.net> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 4:27 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Duffin 
60B Emerson Dr. 
Palm Coast FL, 32164-6106 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

tobor_us=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of John Campbell 

<tobor_us@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 2:41 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

John Campbell 
288 River Dr 
Tequesta FL, 33469-1936 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

organicgal2004=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Lynn Lawler 

<organicgal2004@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 1:40 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

MY HUSBAND AND I CONSERVE ON ELECTRIC AS MUCH AS POSSIBLE, YET 
THE BILL KEEPS GOING UP! WHAT''S WITH THAT??-· 
AMO MOST OF IT IS FOR " THE PRIVILEGE" OF HA VINO THEIR ELECTRIC 
SERVICE! 
THIS WILL CERTAINLY GIVE YOUR CONSTITUENTS INVENTIVE TO GO SOLAR 
AS ITS MORE COST EFFECTIVE. 

AND IT DOESN'T INCREASE YOUR POPULARITY IF YOU ARE CONSIDERING 
RUNNING FOR PRESIDENT IN 2024! ! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001 · 
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

1 



Sincerely, 

Lynn Lawler 
1526 16th Ave 
Vero Beach FL, 32960-3629 

2 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

mslettaf1984=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Nicole Flouros-Barnes 

< mslettaf1984@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 12:48 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Nicole Flouros-Bames 
2701 NE 7TH ST APT 612 
Ocala FL, 34470-6390 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

agraydon=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Anne Graydon 

<agraydon@aol.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 11:57 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Anne Graydon 
6809 Stone's Throw Cir. N 
St. Petersburg FL, 33710-8741 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

sis3441 =hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Roberta Kolb <sis3441 

@hotmail.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 11 :45 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor Desantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Roberta Kolb 
6950 46th Ave. N. 
St. Petersburg FL, 33709-4748 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

shanesemitchell1986=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Shanese Mitchell 
< shanesemitchel I 1986@yahoo.com > 

Sunday, December 18, 2022 11 :35 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Shanese Mitchell 
20140 NW 8 Street 
Hollywood FL, 33029-3328 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

naturalperson=earthlink.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Brett Robert 

< natural person@ea rthli n k.net > 

Sunday, December 18, 2022 11 :31 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. This is only being done because these companies are monopolies in their 
areas. Government is supposed to protect citizens from these kinds of monopolies, not help 
the monopolies to abuse citizens. Florida state government has not been doing its proper job 
in this area. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. This is a stab 
in the backs of consumers. 1 have no idea why DeSantis was rewarded at the polls last 
November like he was. He's done nothing but stoke culture wars and ignore his duties as 
governor. Last year alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel 
costs, in addition to their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power 
& Light the largest rate hike in history last year as well. This is what happens when 
government is not doing its job. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Brett Robert 

1 



1295 NW 87th Ave. 
Coral Springs FL, 33071-6773 

2 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

volson8=icloud.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Victoria Olson <volson8 

@icloud.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 11 :02 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Victoria Olson 
4170 NW I Ith Ave 
Fort Lauderdale FL, 33309-4611 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

miagirl20=ao1.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Kellyann Marander < miagirl20 

@aol.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 10:34 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 !­
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Kellyann Morander 
938 capitol road apt 8112 
Brooksville FL, 34601-6669 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

medha=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Mary Schroeder 

<medha@bellsouth.net> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 10:25 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate bikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Schroeder 
19420 NE 26th Ave Apt 122 
Miami FL, 33180-2231 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

niedzn=msn.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Nancy Niedzwiedzki 
<niedzn@msn.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 9:58 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Niedzwiedzki 
6260 SW 6th Street 
Margate FL, 33068-1709 

I 



Iris Ro Iii ns 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

ptyra=usa.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Patricia Tyra <ptyra@usa.net> 

Sunday, December 18, 2022 9:37 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public .Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 !­
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Tyra 
2912 SW 54th St. 
Fort Lauderdale FL, 33312-6410 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

1ehighacres23=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Randolph Astwood 

<lehighacres23@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 9:07 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Randolph Astwood 
3 76 old alemany place 
Oviedo FL, 32765-5962 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

m_port=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of M Port 

<m_port@hotmail.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 8:48 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 !­
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

MPort 
8 I 78 Duomo Cir 
Boynton Beach FL, 33472-7128 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

mystic_moondragon=msn.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Todd Hammond 
<mystic_moondragon@msn.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 8:16 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Todd Hammond 
1970 13th St NW 
Winter Haven FL, 33881-1318 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

saradave2=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of David Kruchkow <saradave2 

@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, December 18, 2022 8:03 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

David Kruchkow 
10928 SW 39th Ct. 
Ocala FL, 34476-4214 
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